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To commemorate the United Nations Day of Family, celebrated on May 15th, and the United Nations' 

Global Day of Parents, commemorated on June 1st, the Universal Peace Federation UK convened a 

meeting for Ambassadors for Peace on our last Tuesday of the monthly gathering. 

 

Margaret Ali explains a Universal Peace Federation (UPF) view on the 'Importance of the Family for Us 

and Society'. This was part of the inaugural speeches of the Universal Peace Federation by co-founders Dr 

Rev Sun Myung Moon and Dr Hak Ja Han Moon. They also imparted a sense of humanity as a family 

embraced by God. The video of her speech is here. 

 

One presenter, Teuta Advyli, who is very supportive of UPF values, has recently launched her book, 

entitled, "Family: The Legacy of Love". The video of her speech is here. 

 

The second guest speaker Remzije (Rema) Duli, is a great supporter of the 'Family' amongst many other 

initiatives. The video of her speech is here. 

 

 

 


